
UPPER MARLBORO, MD — The Prince George’s County Board of Education is currently
accepting applications for a vacant seat on its Ethics Advisory Panel, an independent body
that advises the Board on matters related to its ethics policy.

The panel, established under Board Policy 0107, plays a key role in interpreting the Board’s
ethics guidelines, issuing advisory opinions, and reviewing complaints alleging ethics
violations. Members are appointed by the Board Chair and confirmed by the full Board for a
three-year term.

The Board is seeking individuals with a strong background in evaluating ethical, administrative,
or legal issues. Interested candidates must meet the following eligibility requirements:

Must not be a current member of the Board of Education or an employee of Prince
George’s County Public Schools (PGCPS)

Must not be an elected official or candidate for elective office

Must not be employed by a business that contracts with PGCPS

All recommended applicants are subject to fingerprinting and a criminal background check
before final appointment.

Application Deadline: 5:00 p.m. on Friday, June 27, 2025

Chair, Branndon D. Jackson

Prince George's County Public Schools 
Sasscer Administration Building 
14201 School Lane Upper Marlboro, MD 20772
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###

To apply, please submit a letter of interest and a résumé or supporting documentation to:

          Prince George’s County Board of Education
          14201 School Lane, Room 121
          Upper Marlboro, MD 20772
          Or via email to: BoardofEducation@pgcps.org

Please include “Board of Education Ethics Advisory Panel” in the subject line.
Final selections will be made following the review and approval process. The Board of
Education values community involvement and looks forward to welcoming a new member to
this important advisory panel.

Media Contact:
 Office of the Board of Education
 Email: BoardofEducation@pgcps.org
 Phone: (301) 952-6115


